
 

MEDIA SERVICES 
 

 

Media Services, located in the Blaustein Humanities Center, provides the Connecticut College 
community with equipment and technical support to facilitate the use of technology in the 
classroom and event spaces across campus. Staff in Media Services maintain the projection 
systems and other media in classrooms, and provide instruction and assistance to those using the 
equipment. Media Services also researches new presentation technologies to keep the College’s 
classrooms and other presentation spaces current. 
 
Presentation support, both audio and video, is provided for a wide array of on-campus events, 
including college-sponsored functions as well as outside conferences and symposiums. In 
addition, Media Services offers assistance and consultation in the selection, design and utilization 
of audiovisual equipment and systems, as well as instruction in the production and distribution of 
instructional media. 
 
Media Services provides short-term loans of audio and video recording equipment to the campus 
community for academic and research projects.  
 
Media Services is the main on-campus point of contact for the College’s cable television service, 
provided by a local cable company, MetroCast. It is also responsible for maintenance and repair 
of cable jacks in residence halls and classrooms. 
 

THREE THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW ABOUT 
 MEDIA SERVICES: 

 

• Media Services employs a team of student workers to provide services beyond College 
business hours, including support for night and weekend classes and events.   

• The senior Media Services technician provides design and specification assistance for all 
campus classroom renovation and projection technologies projects, to ensure consistency of 
technologies and ease of use for the campus community. 

• Media Services serves as the base of operation for the Film Studies film kit distribution 
program, staffed by Film Studies personnel.  

 

For more information, contact Dave Baratko, Manager of Media Services,  
at x2693 or dmbar@conncoll.edu. 


